Garth Christopher Castern
Consul General

Consulate General of Finland
Kader Sokak 44

G.O.P.

Ankara

Dear Garth Christopher Castern:
Please find in the attached the invoice for the curator Mika Hannula’s
honorarium, for the organization of the exhibition “Stop for a Moment:

Painting as Narrative.”

Sincerely,

Vasif Kortun
Director




